
DAVENTRY TOWN SUPER 6’s FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT 2020 

  
INVITATION 

 
Saturday 18th July 2020 - MIXED, U7, U8, U11, U12 & U15s, PLUS GIRL’S U11/12, U13/14 

Sunday 19th July 2020 - BOY’S U9, U10, U13, U14, U16s & U17/18s PLUS GIRLS U15 & U16 
 

 
Dear Secretary/Manager, 
 
Its back!  After the enormous success of previous years, we are pleased to confirm the dates 
for our 11th annual tournament which will be held on the 18th and 19th July 2020 at Daventry 
Sports Park, Browns Road, Daventry, Northants, NN11 4NS. 
 
On behalf of the club I would like to invite your club / team to join us9 for a fun filled weekend 
of football and activities for all the family. 
 
This year age qualification will be based on the 2020/21 season.  U8-U11s will be competitive 
and there will be a fair play memento to all U8 and U9 participants.  U7s must be 6 years old 
and will be fair play with a memento to all participants. 
 
We request that all clubs and teams respect the FA Youth Review Guidelines 
http://www.northamptonshirefa.com/players/mini-soccer-and-youth 
 
This event is extremely popular, so places are limited, we recommend that you book early to 
avoid disappointment.  Your entry will only be accepted on receipt of an application form and 
payment.  Teams withdrawing less than 4 weeks prior to the tournament will forfeit their 
entrance fee. 
 
Team entry fees are only £30 with some great discounts for early and group bookings 
available. 
 
All entries must be received no later than 1st July 2020 
 

 
 

Activities will include 
 

LICENSED BAR AT ADJACENT CLUBHOUSE, INFLATABLE FUN, BBQ, REFRESHMENTS, 
PHOTOGRAPHER, STALLS & MUCH MUCH MORE 

 
If you would like to enter a team please complete the attached application form which should 
be sent with a signed cheque made payable to Daventry Town Juniors FC or pay by BACS to 
Account no:  33707197     Sort Code: 52-30-21. Please enter a reference to identify your team 
e.g. u7BYFT for Byfield u7 Tigers. Alternatively feel free to contact us and we will be happy to 
issue hard copies for your team in the post free of charge.   
 
 
Please return the completed application form with your payment to Brian Porter, 3 Packwood Close, 

Daventry, NN11 8AJ.   Text 07903 859107 if you have any queries or to check availability email 
club.secretary@dtfc.co.uk 

 
 
We look forward to seeing you and wish you and your club great success for the season. 
 


